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The Philippine Statistics Authority - Sultan Kudarat Provincial Office (PSA-SK) 
successfully conducted its Second Quarter Meeting with the Local Civil Registry 
Offices (LCROs) on 27 May 2025, 9:30 AM, at the Audio-Visual Room, 
Esperanza Town Hall, Esperanza, Sultan Kudarat. 
 
City and Municipal Civil Registrars from Sultan Kudarat Province convened for 
the quarterly assembly to discuss updates on the operations of the civil 
registration services, resolve operational issues and challenges, and ensure the 
efficient delivery of civil registration services to the public, particularly the 
constituents of Sultan Kudarat Province. 
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In her welcome message, OIC-
CSS Marifi P. De Asis, presider 
of  the meeting, expressed her 
sincere appreciation for the 
presence of City and Municipal 
Civil Registrars, as well as their 
staff and representatives, for 
their active participation 
reflecting a strong commitment 
to delivering efficient and 
seamless civil registration 
services to the public. 

 
She also facilitated a discussion together 
with Registration Officer II, Emelyn L. 
Detablan, on the various issues currently 
faced by LCROs. She engaged the 
participants in identifying key operational 
concerns, shared insights on possible 
solutions, and provided actionable 
recommendations to address the matters 
raised. Her proactive approach set a 
collaborative tone for the meeting, 
fostering an open exchange of ideas 
aimed at strengthening the overall civil 
registration system in the province. 
 
The PSA Sultan Kudarat extends its gratitude to the Local Government Unit of 
Esperanza for graciously hosting this important gathering. The productive and 
enriching discussions and agreements are expected to further streamline civil 
registration processes and enhance the quality of services provided to all Sultan 
Kudarateños in the province. 
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